
   
 

 

MINUTES OF HERITAGE SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
 

Meeting held in the Committee Room, Civic Centre, 10 Watson Terrace, Mount Gambier on 
Wednesday, 18th April, 2018 at 5:30 p.m. 

 
 

PRESENT: Cr Penny Richardson (Presiding Member) 
 Lynn Lowe  
 Richard Woods, Heritage Adviser 
 
APOLOGY(IES): Cr M Lovett 
 Brian Sims 
 David Burt 
 

COUNCIL OFFICERS:  General Manager Community Wellbeing - Ms B Cernovskis 
 
Due to a lack of quorum the Heritage Sub-Committee meeting was adjourned with reports to be 
considered at the next Heritage Sub-Committee meeting scheduled for Wednesday,  
30th May 2018. 


